
Dear Foundation Supporter,

I hope this message finds you well. On behalf of the Hartford Public Schools Foundation for
Quality Education, I would like to invite you to join us as a sponsor for our 21st Annual Dinner
Auction Gala, taking place on Saturday, March 15, 2025. This fun-filled evening will feature a
free cocktail hour, a delicious dinner, and both silent and live auctions with numerous door
prizes—all in celebration and support of educational excellence within the Hartford Public
Schools.

The gala is a critical fundraiser for the Foundation, helping to fund essential programs, provide
student scholarships, and enhance educational opportunities throughout our district. With 200
guests expected, it is a fantastic opportunity to connect with community members, educators,
and local leaders.

We offer several sponsorship levels to accommodate a variety of budgets and interests:

● Diamond Premium Annual Partnership ($4,000): Includes marquee sponsorship
recognition, two reserved tables for six (12 dinner tickets), a scholarship named for your
company, recognition on our website and auction page, and more.

● Platinum Plus Underwriter Package ($2,000): Includes two reserved tables for six (12
dinner tickets), recognition in all event communications and promotions, and Platinum
Plus-level recognition on our website and auction page.

● Platinum Underwriter Package ($1,000): Includes six dinner tickets, reserved seating,
and platinum-level recognition on our auction page.

● Gold Level Underwriter Package ($500): Includes four dinner tickets and gold-level
recognition.

● Benefactor Level Underwriter Package ($250): Includes two dinner tickets and
benefactor-level recognition.

Your support would greatly contribute to the success of this event, and we would be honored to
feature your business as a valued partner in advancing educational excellence. Enclosed, you
will find further details about each sponsorship package.

If you are interested in supporting this meaningful cause or have any questions, please don’t
hesitate to contact me at 269-487-2655 or via email at macmillanj@hartfordfoundationgives.org.
We are grateful for your consideration and look forward to seeing you at the gala.

Thank you for your commitment to the educational future of our community.

Warm regards,
Joe MacMillan

President, Hartford Public Schools Foundation for Quality Education


